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13th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome back to the Summer Term. 
 
I hope that everyone had a good and restful break.  The children seem to be very happy to be back 
at school, along with some of them now at least a couple of centimetres taller than when they left 
at the end of last term.  
  
Our full newsletters will resume next week, so for now, please see below the rota for Stop and Drop. 
 
Stop and Drop 
 
Please see below the rota for stop and drop next week.  If you are unable to do the slot you have 
been assigned, we would appreciate it if you could endeavour to swap with another parent.   
 

16/04/2018 Constantine  Mavrelos 

16/04/2018 Dania  Ahmad 

16/04/2018 Daniel  Sprake 

16/04/2018 Dylan  Kothari 

17/04/2018 Eleni  Levashova-Akyuz 

17/04/2018 Eloise Florentin-Lee 

17/04/2018 Filippos  Hadjidimitriou 

17/04/2018 Finlay  Tyler 

18/04/2018 Gabriel  Fafalios 

18/04/2018 Harry  Telford 

18/04/2018 Helena  Bour 

18/04/2018 Henry  Palow 

19/04/2018 Jack  Curtis 

19/04/2018 Kasra & Koosha  Eftekhari 

19/04/2018 Kimia & Camran Alaghband 

19/04/2018 Arya & Riyan Ahuja 

20/04/2018 Krish  Daswani 

20/04/2018 Lara  Altunis 

20/04/2018 Leo  Alhadeff 

20/04/2018 Liora  Trup 

 



I wish you all a lovely weekend. 
 
With best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Sylvester 
Headmistress 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Proprietor:  
Mr. B. J. Berkery 


